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COVID-19 TESTING

TEMPORARY GHANGES

FOR COMMUNITY TESTING SITES

THINGS TO KNOW
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For more information on how to get free self-test kits and updated testing &

PCR TESTING WILL PAUSE BRIEFLY

Alameda County is restructuring our health
services to best meet your needs. Starting
August 1, 2023, PCR tests may not be
available until further notice.

FREE RAPID ANTIGEN TESTING IS
STILL AVAILABLE

A rapid test is just as effective if used properly.
If you have symptoms and test negative,
isolate, mask in public, and test again every 1-2
days. You can pick up free OTC kits at any of
our community testing sites. Visit
bit.ly/Testingmap for locations. For more self-
testing information please visit bit.ly/452Dz24.

IF YOU ARE INSURED, PLEASE VISIT
YOUR HEALTHCARE PROVIDER

Reach out to your healthcare provider for your
COVID-19 testing and treatment needs. Most
providers are required to provide free testing.

IF YOU HAVE SYMPTOMS

If you have symptoms remember to wear a
mask around others and follow isolation &
quarantine guidelines at
bit.ly/iandgguidance.

guidance visit our website at bit.ly/Testingac or scan the QR code here


https://bit.ly/Testingac
http://bit.ly/Testingmap
https://bit.ly/Testingmap
http://bit.ly/452Dz24
http://bit.ly/iandqguidance

